Legislator Name:
House/Senate District Number:
Address: 









RE: My Opposition for changes to BMCH Options, including changes to poverty level criteria 
Dear Representative/Senator _____________________________________
I am writing to express my opposition for proposed state budget initiatives affecting the Bureau of Children with Medical Handicaps (BCMH).

Specifically, I oppose the proposal of changes regarding financial eligibility to 225% of the federal poverty limit. This would mean that a family of four, whose household income exceeds $59,000, would be ineligible for BCMH support.
This funding is a safety net for many families impacted by Down syndrome. Even with insurance, many families would be forced to choose poverty and debt in order to pay for medical expenses like surgeries, copays, therapies, and medications.   
This is important for me/my family because

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________.

Ohio’s commitment to support people with developmental disabilities was clear in the last state budget. I urge you to show continued commitment of health and welfare for people with developmental disabilities and their families by opposing any recommended changes to the BCMH program. 
Respectfully, 

Your Signature Here
Printed Name: ______________________________________________________      Today’s Date: ​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​_____________________________


Address: _____________________________________________________​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​_​​​______________________________________________________


               





(Include your city and county)

